
Student Union Assembly(SUA), College Eight 

 

 

December 11
th

, 2013 

 

Dear Chair Shaz Umer, 

 

Under my duties as the College Eight representative of the Student Union Assembly and Article III 

Section A of the SUA Constitution, I present my 2013 fall quarter report and evaluation to the 

Assembly, I will outline of my events, Logistical planning, activities, and constructive criticism, with 

areas of improvement in hopes of providing a detailed account in this quarters report. 

 

Quarterly update on events of the college/organization:  

 

College eight senate Retreat -- 

Weekend of 10/19-10/20 

10/20/13 Complete 

Upper Cluster BBQ funding 

request: Motion to fund BBQ 

$150 from prior, stipulation: 

advertise  

 

senate. Passed 
 

10-21-13
 Complete 

-Homeless Center Service 

Learning funding request: $200 

for shirts from  

 

current motion pass 
 

10/28/13 Complete 

Queer people of color mixer :  

motions $75 from current 

Motion approved.  

 

Film production coalition film 

festival: motions $150 from 

current with a stipulation its only 

used to rent media 

 

center for all three quarters. 

11/4 /13
 Complete 

Fish Wrap: 

 

 Fund Fish Wrap $60 from 

current. 

11/25/13
 Complete 

Praxis:
Fund Praxis $250 from 

current 

11/25/13
 Complete 

Winter Wonderland : College 

Eight's Senate Cafe Night 

12/05/13 Complete 

 



 

Fall Quarter Review areas of improvements: 

 We at College Eight will establish better outreach with off campus college eight students to 

involve them at an equal opportunity as on campus students have, such as events going on 

college and school wide. 

 We at College Eight will further involve our Sub-Committees: 

-$chwaggg:-Outreach/Community pride,Beautification: Murals inside buildings,Health and 

Wellness: College to College Competition, 

Philanthropy/Service Projects in the community to put on more events to the college eight 

residents. 

 We at College Eight will find better ways to collaborate and work more with other colleges for 

future events.   

 

 

 

In conclusion, I provide this summary as my detailed report for Fall Quarter 2013. If you have any 

questions, feel free to contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Ivette Torres 

 

College Eight SUA Representative 


